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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Matteo Bruni

Accepting the invitation of the President of the Republic of Malta, the civil authorities and the Catholic Church of
the country, His Holiness Pope Francis will make an Apostolic Journey to Malta from 2 to 3 April 2022, visiting
the cities of Valletta, Rabat, Floriana and the island of Gozo. The program and further details of the journey will
be announced in the near future.


